November 25, 1968

E'Irj Emw L' Brﬂm, Jr.

Route No, &4, Box &2

Farmingdale, New Jersey

727

Dear Mr, Brown:

I have nothing to add to the letter written by Mr. M, W. Stevenson on
January 30, 1968 and directed to you in refsrence to your request for
information pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy,

Yary truly yours,

Chas, Satchelor
Chiel of 0lice
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